
Return to the Hon. David Davis, MP, Suite 4, 976 Riversdale Road, Surrey Hills 3127 
 

TO THE HONOURABLE THE PRESIDENT AND MEMBERS OF THE LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL ASSEMBLED 
IN PARLIAMENT 

 

We, the undersigned Citizens of Victoria, call on the Legislative Council of Victoria to note: 

 the Victorian Government has announced plans to construct concrete pylon Sky Rails on long sections of the  
Dandenong/Pakenham lines as a cheaper alternative to traditional methods of delivering its level crossing removal  
election commitments;  

 that affected local communities were not properly consulted in the development of these plans, with reports that  
those residents most affected by the imposition of Sky Rail were purposefully excluded from what limited consultation  
actually occurred; and 

 that affected residents are completely opposed to the construction of Sky Rails along the Dandenong/Pakenham  
lines, with their inherent greatly increased visual impact and noise pollution and greatly reduced residential amenity and  
privacy. 

We therefore demand the Andrews Labor Government abandon its cheap and nasty Sky Rail plans and instead proceed  
with a rail under road solution to level crossing removals as has been so successfully implemented at Burke Road, Glen Iris. 
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